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CLOTHING OUR KIDS - FALL 2024
Kathleen Blouin   •    (302)864-5437   •    kblouin@clothingourkids.org    •    www.clothingourkids.org

2024 GOLF TOURNAMENT SPONSORS: 
AS OF AUGUST 26

TOURNAMENT TRUSTEE
	 •	 Schell Brothers/Ocean Atlantic 
TOURNAMENT PARTNER
	 •	 The Wimpfheimer Foundation
CORPORATE BOOSTER
	 •	 Stillwater Construction
	 •	 Tidemark Federal Credit Union
	 •	 Val Ellenberger, Compass RE
PREMIER SPONSOR
	 •	� Janice & John Blouin on Behalf  

    of the Big Eight
	 •	 Lane Builders
	 •	 Mountaire
	 •	 Hugh Taylor
	 •	 Peter & Karen Thomas
	 •	 Trinity Foundation
TOURNAMENT SUPPORTER
	 •	 Monica Anthenelli
	 •	 Chuck Hall Financial
	 •	 Fort Miles Museum/Pierce Advisors
	 •	 Merrill Lynch Stansbury/Costello  
            Group Annapolis
	 •	 Peter & Joan Moran
	 •	 Roman & Stacie Orsini
	 •	 Mike & Ginny Palmer
BEVERAGE SPONSOR
	 •	 Merrill & Karen Cohen
	 •	 David Hodulich & Margaret Gomes
	 •	 Pete & Maria Passero, Kim & John Plum 
AWARDS SPONSOR
	 •	 Delaware Electric Cooperative 
LUNCH SPONSOR
	 •	 Erlinda Obias 
TEE BOX SPONSOR
	 •	 Bardol & Co.
	 •	 Mike & Anne Bernhardt
	 •	 Roger Chaufournier
	 •	 Bob & Sandy Dolier
	 •	 Dick Ho & Maryann Yingst
	 •	 i.g. Burton
	 •	 J Conn Scott
	 •	 Mike & Theresa Logue
	 •	 Dan & Claire Reed
	 •	 Rehoboth Beach Dental
CLOTHING PACKAGE
	 •	 Parker Real Estate Group

• �We need each of you to help us add 
Golfers and Sponsors to this event!

• �Reach out to your favorite doctors, 
businesses, friends, restaurants and 
anyone else who could attend, donate 
or sponsor this important fundraiser.

• �It  provides 50% of revenue needed  
to support the kids.

• �Share this QR code with  
everyone you know.

Through the end 
of the school year, 

nearly  
221,000 

items of clothing 
have been provided 

to almost  

36,000 KIDS

COK
YOUR HARD WORK AND DEDICATION PROVIDED THE  
RESOURCES NEEDED TO  SPEND 50% MORE $$ TO CLOTHE  
                       OUR KIDS IN 2024.  THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR  
		   MAKING IT HAPPEN!! THIS DOES NOT  
		   INCLUDE OUR ENTRY INTO  
		  THE HIGH SCHOOLS.

MONDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2024

Help us continue to get the 
word out!  Your support 
and help is what keeps 
COK going. By doing so, 

we raise the funds 
needed through 

the Golf Tournament, 
clothing drives, grants, 

various other fund raising 
events and grass roots 

marketing. Please remember to send our 
social media posts and updates to 3-5 people 
you know to continue to spread the good 
word about COK.

As Founder Mary Rio said: It’s not JUST about new clothes. It’s about a new life.
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